
MEMORANDUM 
 

 

 

TO: MAYOR AND CITY COUNCIL 

 

FROM: Mike Althoff, Fire Chief 

 

SUBJECT: Rescue Truck Sale 

 

MEETING DATE: November 13th, 2018 

 

 

 

BACKGROUND 

 

The Fire Department took ownership of the new Rescue Truck in August of this year. Prior to 

delivery of our new apparatus, I started advertising the sale of our 1996 International Marion 

Rescue Truck. Recently we received an offer from Nick Lindenfelser, a manufacturer from the 

Northfield area; his offer is $10,000.00. Since advertisement began in July, this is our second 

interested party and no offer or further interest shown by the other party. Due to lack of other 

interest, I think this would be a good option to sell the vehicle. This was advertised to be an as is 

condition purchase.   

 

REQUESTED COUNCIL ACTION 

 

 

Accept the offer from Nick Lindenfelser for the sale of the 1996 International Marion Rescue 

Truck for the price of $10,000.00 in as is condition.  

 
  
 
 
 
 
 
Attachment(s): 

 


